VICKIE WOLD
507 HIGHLAND AVENUE
DENISON, KANSAS 66419

To: House Financial Institutions and Rural Development

From: Vickie Wold, Denison city resident and President of the City Council

Date: March 2, 2021

RE: Testimony in Support of City Utility Low-interest Program

I have seen the estimated February gas bill of $241,400. The city cannot write that check. Gas
customers cannot pay thousands of dollars all at once for their February bill. We need your
help to support the city utility low-interest program legislation. This legisiation could actually
save the City of Denison. Having the extra time to pay this invoice and find extra resources will

be critical to keep our city utilities operational.

Thank you in advance for supporting the city utility low-interest program legislation.



